From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:03:39 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:02 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Sarde Damiani

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Residents of Ontario are already struggling to meet rising costs due to inflation. For example, my husband and I are
both healthcare workers and despite paying increased costs for all of our expenses, our pay is not increasing beyond
1% to meet the cost of living. Please refuse Enbridge Gas'

application to increase gas rates as times are tough for Ontarians.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





